
  

 
 

 

20.09.23 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

To consolidate our science knowledge of ‘Evolution and inheritance’, Class 4 will be visiting 

Chester Zoo on Thursday 19th October.  

We will be leaving school at 9.15 am and returning by 3.30 pm. During our visit, the 

children will take part in workshops about evolution and make sketches of different 

species just like Charles Darwin during his voyage on HMS Beagle. 

 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch, which can be 

brought from home or ordered from school, and a 

water bottle in a backpack. Please do not pack 

fizzy drinks or glass containers. Children will need 

to wear their school uniform. Please make sure 

that your child has a waterproof coat in case of 

rain. 

 

 

For this trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £27.00, which includes entrance 

fee and the cost of the coach hire. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 

contributions, the trip will not be able to go ahead.  Please make payments and give consent 

on ParentPay and complete the two questions regarding packed lunch by Friday 6th 

October 

 

  

Thank you,  

Mrs Cook 


